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February 24, 2014

TO: All Fire and Property and Casualty Companies
Authorized to Issue Moto}ehjcle Policies in Florida

FROM:  Julic W. Gentry, Chief ;{\D &)
Bureau of Motorist Complance

SUBJECT: Florida FR Redesign XML Conversion Update

On September 18, 2013, you were advised that our tentative deadline to convert to
electronic XML reporting was July 1, 2014. In an effort to keep you informed of our progress on the
very complex project, please let this letter serve as notice that the deadline has been extended due to
current programming estimates.

Although the date is not yet determined, upon rescheduling a date, we will provide a full
three month advanced notice for insurance companies to program, test and implement XML reporting.
At that time, we will provide all information including updated manuals, examples and schemas as
applicable.

It is important that you review our website to seek clarification for any questions that you
may have before contacting us. We feel confident that the majority, if not all of your questions, can be
answered at http://www.flhsmv.gov/FRManuall"T'P/. This information will be updated to the website.

Please direct all redesign questions to FRRedesign@flhsmyv.cov. Please be sure to include
your username/account name (01234FTP) in the email subject line specifically so that we can identify your
company account and process accordingly.

Thank you for your patience.
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